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There are no translations available.

 The final CORAMOD project  meeting was held at the  Faculty of Geodesy  in Zagreb from
7.-11. November 2016 where the following CORAMOD members participated: Konstantin
Herbst, Adrian Vogt, Mateja Dumbović, Bojan Vršnak and Jaša Čalogović. On Thursday, 10.
November 2016 Konstantin Herbst held a public lecture at 
Zagreb Observatory
with the title: "Cosmogenic radionuclides - the quest of studying the solar activity over past
10,000 years". During the meeting in Zagreb discussions about upcoming papers that should be
soon submitted and further plans for upcoming projects and collaborations were made.  
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